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Dear Parents of Yellow Door, 

 

☀SUMMER FUN☀ 

 

This week, the children enjoyed playing well with their new classmates. During the week the 
children enjoyed making projects. We even got to enjoy our music class by listening, singing, 
and engaging in playing the instruments. 

 

While the children are engaging and playing , the children are developing and growing everyday 
. During the week , the children visit the different areas of play such as art, blocks, housekeeping, 
library, Science, and discovery except during lunch and nap time. For art, the children had a 
parade in the classroom and played musical instruments, made a paper plate beach ball by 
coloring the paper plate then used mosaic squares to decorate it. The children decorated a shell 
shape using Do a Dot markers. The children rolled and flattened Play-Doh and used different 
cutouts. At the end of the week, the children had free art to express their creative freedom. On 
the playground we also practiced our gross motor skills such as jumping in place, running around 
the playground, kicking the ball, basketball games, and throwing the ball. 

 

We also reinforced learning skills such as comparing objects to see if they are big or small. 
Building blocks using a measuring tape or a scale will be used. For Storytime we read Llama 
Llama Misses Mamma, Lama Llama Red Pajama, No More Diapers for Ducky, Hands Are Not 
For Hitting,The Very Hungry Caterpillar, and Pete The Cat Too Cool For School. 

 

During Circle time we talked about Summer. We talked about some fun activities, that we can do 
such as going to the pool, flying a kite and blowing bubbles.  After we enjoyed our Circle Time 
and music, we worked on learning shapes and colors. 

 

Have a great weekend! 💛 

 



- Mrs. Yanet, Mrs. Yeysleydys & Ms. Lauren 


